
January 13, 2025 

 

 

Dear Parishioners, 

 

I want to take a moment to express my heartfelt gratitude for the warm welcome I have received 

as your new pastor. Your kindness, prayers, and words of encouragement have deeply touched 

me and reminded me of the strong spirit of faith and community that defines Saint Anthony 

Parish. 

 

As we embark on this journey together, I look forward to getting to know each of you, sharing in 

the joys and challenges of our faith, and growing closer to Christ as one parish family. It is my 

hope that we will build on the beautiful legacy of this parish, united in love and service to God 

and one another. 

 

Please know that my door is always open, and I am here to listen, pray, and walk with you. 

Thank you again for your generous hospitality. I am excited and blessed to serve this vibrant 

community. 

 

God bless you all! 

Fr. Rolando 


